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Our wetlands are home to a near threatened species of snake-necked turtle.  
In spring and summer (peaking September-November) these turtles travel away 
from the wetlands to search for a nesting site. During this journey, they are 
vulnerable to vehicle strike and predation.

You can help our turtles!
•	 Drive slowly around wetlands

•	 Ensure dogs are on leashes

•	 Wave off ravens impacting turtles

•	 If in danger, support them in the direction  

they were heading

•	 Record your turtle sightings using TurtleSAT

•	 Inform a turtle tracker if one onsite.
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Take all injured turtles to WA Wildlife Hospital  
9417 7105, 172 Hope Road, Bibra Lake.

08 9411 3444  |  customer@cockburn.wa.gov.au

www.cockburn.wa.gov.au/turtles

Check out the Turtle Sat App

Save our Snake-necked Turtles
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